All PC members present Guests: Don Reed, Dick Stern

Review proposed changes to Zoning Ordinance No. 144

The second Workshop meeting was held to continue review of proposed Zoning Ordinance 155. No agenda was provided and no other business was discussed.

The review of Ordinance 155 continued beginning with Section 304. Minimum Living Area For Dwelling Units, and finished at 1002 Special Exceptions. All comments were recorded in an electronic file (markup of a file provided by the Zoning Committee/ Council) by Chairman Hanson, and Mr. Cornez also retained comments on a second computer as a back-up.

To the agreement of all present the review of 155 continued to 10:00 P.M. Most of the Ordinance was reviewed prior to adjourment and it was agreed the balance of the PC review would be concluded at the December 14, 2009 meeting.

The official record of these Workshop meetings will be a final markup of the draft Ordinance provided to Council.

Submitted by Dick Brodt